


section 18(g) of the OIA as the information is not held. Generally most properties have only one 

kitchen.   

 

Please note that the data provided is preliminary data only. It is yet to be audited and there may be 

some variation when finalised. 

 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review of this decision by the Ombudsman. 

Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 

freephone 0800 802 602. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

 

Don Badman 

Acting Manager Government Relations 

 

 

 

 




